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3rd February 2023 

Dear Parent/ Guardian, 

I write to advise that Transition Year French students may participate in the DELF exam.(Diplome 

d’études en langue française).This is an official qualification awarded by the CIEP ,Centre 

International d’Etudes Pédagogiques and the French Ministry of Education certifying the competency 

of candidates from outside France in the French Language. 

Each student will receive a diploma that corresponds to the level of the Council of Europe’s Common 

European Framework of Reference for languages. 

The Delf exam is recognized around the world and the student will receive a diploma valid for the rest 

of her life! 

Beyond just personal satisfaction, the DELF exam represents official proof of students’ French 

language skills in a way that Francophone universities, French grandes écoles and future employers 

can appreciate. 

While this exam will not be compulsory, it is hoped that students will sit it as this has been our main 

focus throughout the year. 

The exam fee is €40. Colaiste Bride will cover €10 euros of this. The process for registering students 

for the Delf exam will begin shortly.  To facilitate this a decision on participation in the exam is 

required by Friday the 10th February.  The exam will be on Wednesday, April 26th 2023. 

Students will pay the €30 via VSware before Friday, February 10th in order to confirm their 

participation. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

________________________ and ________________________ 

Ms P Mc Grath   Ms M Tyner 

 

Please click on the following link to register your daughter: https://forms.office.com/e/jgK1DBF0qS 
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